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C-17 Globemaster III makes emergency landing in Knoxville, Tenn. 
 
KNOXVILLE, TENN. – A C-17 Globemaster III assigned to the 315th Airlift Wing at Joint Base Charleston, S.C. had to 
make an emergency landing this afternoon at McGhee Tyson Air National Guard Base, Tenn. due to a pressurization 
issue.   
 
There are no injuries.  Emergency vehicles were called out of an abundance of caution.  
 
The incident is currently under investigation. 
 
Please contact Major Wayne Capps at (843) 437-4238 with further questions.   
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